NOTATIONS

On page 15 of the December issue
of HONOLULU you print a reproduc-
tion of Theodore Wores’ The Lei
Maker now on display at the Bishop
Museum. It features the new frame
commissioned by doctors Ben and A.
Jess Shenson, lenders of the painting.

I thank you for the kind mention
of my name as designer. However, the
finished work being a true collabora-
tion between myself and the cabinet-
maker, Alan Wilkinson of the Artists
Guild, I would appreciate your men-
tioning his name together with mine.

JEAN CHARLOT



